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Town of Milton 
Board of Selectmen Workshop 

April 18th, 2018 
Milton Fire Station 

Department Head Goal Setting Workshop 
 

Board of Selectmen Attendance: Chairman Ryan Thibeault, Vice Chair Erin Hutchings, Andy Lucier, Town 
Administrator; Heather Thibodeau, Recording Clerk; Danielle Marique 

Public Attendance: Pat Smith, Karen Brown, Nick Marique, Richard Krauss, Brian Boyers, Dana Crossley, 
Bruce Woodruff, Devon Pageau, Kathy Wallingford, Nancy Drew, Michelle Beauchamp. 

R. Thibeault called the workshop to order. 
R. Thibeault stated the purpose of this workshop is to brainstorm with the department heads a list of 
potential goals to work towards as a team for the 2018 year and future. It is understood that the list may 
exceed practicality it is important to gather all ideas.  

The following is the list brainstormed; 

 Student Resource Officer 

 Downtown parking 

 Economic Development Committee & Land Use Policy 

 Water expansion and collaboration 

 Wastewater expansion; what capacity is available and the expenditures, to be included in the 
CIP 

 Town website 

 Downtown parking project 

 Government building lighting updates 

 Milton Free Public Library renovations, phase 3 

 Veterans Park revamp and revitalize 

 Sewer treatment plant outside renovations 

 Plummer school house outside renovations 

 Town building upgrades; communities facilities chapter of the master plan 

 Boards & committee workshop per conservation request, land use goals 

 Local plan update 

 Budget season, meeting process 

 Economic Development Committee & UNH Co-Op program  

 Revive Historical Society 

 Town Employees and BOS town issued emails 

 Legal costs with cleanup in town with prioritization 

 Junk yards 

 Podium and microphone for BOS meetings 

 Re-open Jones Brook Park  

 Boat ramp/dock at Town Beach 

 State Boat Launch 

 Existing historical buildings; Move Plummer School to Farm Museum 

 Town House Historical Museum 

 Milton/Milton Mills Old Home Day 
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 Scenic By-way 

 Woods, Water & Wildlife Festival  

 Tax deeded properties 

 Winter carnival revamp 

 Clean-up Town beach; tree removal and replanting 

 Eradicate geese at Town Beach 

 Summer kick off focus 

 Memorial Day celebration 

 Donation of BOS stipend to a common project 

 Dam clean-up 

 Waumback Dam clean-up 

 ‘Adopt-a-spot’ 

 Plummers Ridge hiking trail system 

R. Thibeault stated there are a lot of things collectively to work on and would like to hear each 
department heads response for their top suggestions to address at the next workshop to be scheduled.  

P. Smith reminded all of the Town wide Roadside Clean-up day Saturday April 21st, 2018, would like to 
see more involvement from all town leaders. 

R. Thibeault thanked all for their input and discussions toward the next steps in the right direction for 
the Town. Stated as discussed at the last Board of Selectmen meeting a discussion and review of the 
BOS Bylaws are to conclude the workshop, all are invited to stay for the discussion. Completed bylaws 
will be announced at a later date.  

E. Hutchings motioned to adjourn the workshop. R. Thibeault seconded. 3-0 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

Recording Clerk, 

Danielle Marique 

 

                                                   

Chairman Ryan Thibeault       Erin Hutchings   Andy Lucier 

 

 

 


